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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was lovely to see the children back and refreshed 

after their week off.  In our assembly on Monday we 

talked about the importance of rules and how rules 

keep the children safe both inside and outside school. 

Linking to our value of ‘Respect’ we also explored 

why it is important to ‘respect’ rules as well as follow 

them.  

We welcomed Mr Shaw to our school on Thursday, 

the children in Year 4 were able to give him a warm 

welcome I am sure he will get to know the rest of the 

children across the school over the coming weeks.  

On Thursday afternoon Mr Borrell had the pleasure of 

taking our Year 6 cricket team out for the afternoon 

during which not only did they play some excellent 

cricket, in the correct spirit they improved their 

cricket skills throughout the afternoon. Well done 

and thank you Mr Borrell.  

Thank you for your support of the chocolate tombola 

that is being held at the Summer Fair next Thursday it 

was nice to see the children enjoying their lessons in 

non-uniform on Thursday.  

Graham Almond—Headteacher 

Staffing  - September 2018 

I am delighted to be able to share with you the staff 

that will be teaching in our school in September 2018. 

All of the teachers are permanent appointments and 

we are delighted with the team that we have 

assembled this will ensure your child gets the very 

best education.  

Reception   Mrs Overton 

Year 1   Mrs Watson 

Year 2   Miss Vines 

Year 3   Miss McGregor 

Year 4   Mrs Pruhs-Borrell  

   Mrs Johnson 

Year 5   Mr Shaw 

Year 6   Miss Hanson 

Support Teacher Miss Fordham  

The Leadership Team will be made up of Mr Almond 

(Headteacher), Mrs Pruhs-Borrell (Deputy 

Headteacher/SENDCo), Mr Shaw (Key Stage 2 Leader) 

and Mrs Overton (EYFS/Key Stage 1 Leader) 

The children will get the chance to spend some time 

with their new teacher before we break up for the 

summer holidays.  Attendance 

For the first week of term the attendance percentage 

for each class is: 

Reception:  95.52% 

Year 1: 94.23% 

Year 2: 89.55% 

Year 3: 97.50% 

Year 4: 97.78% 

Year 5: 90.00% 

Year 6: 92.41% 

PE Kits 

It is absolutely vital that the children have their PE 

kits in school ALL WEEK. Due to events and trips and 

to make the most of the good weather we may take 

the opportunity to do our PE lessons on different 

days during the Summer term.  

 



Chapel Champions 
Week Ending: 8th June 2018 

 Achievement Award School Values Award 

Reception  Caine – for effort and improvement in phonics. Finley - determination to being successful during problem 

solving.  

Year 1 Mia  - for fabulous work on capacity in Maths 

this week.  

Allissia - always being kind and helpful to adults and chil-

dren: showing respect.   

Year 2 Shaqueel - for careful reflection about his     

future and our world.  

Alfie G - trying hard to achieve success in everything he 

does across the curriculum.  

Year 3 Imogen - showing fantastic Science knowledge.  Ellie Mai - working well with others and being a good 

friend.   

Year 4 Byron - great contributions in English.   Summa -  always trying her best to be successful. 

Year 5 Addison - successful work in Art. Working hard 

to great an Egyptian Death mask. 

Taylor - showing respect listening, taking notice of adults 

advice and always polite and helpful.  

Year 6 Shanice - for a fantastic attitude and positivity 

regarding the Year 6 production.  

Faith- for always following and showing respect for the 

school rules.  

Book Fair 

The Book Fair is once again in school. Books at 

very reasonable prices are available to purchase in 

the school hall on Tuesday12th, Wednesday 13th, 

Friday 15th and Monday 18th June in the school 

hall straight after school.  

Diary Dates 

June 12th to June 19th 

Book Fair in School 

Thursday 14th June 3pm   

Year 6 Summer Fair 

Monday 18th June  

Y5 Curriculum Day: John Spendluffe 

Wednesday 20th June  

Y5 Curriculum Day: Skegness Academy Day 

Tuesday 10th July  6pm   

Y6 Evening Performance for Parents  

Wednesday 11th July   

Sports Day – all details TBC 

Friday 13th July  2pm   

Y6 Afternoon Performance for Parents 

Tuesday 17th July   

Reports issued to parents 

Friday 20th July  2pm  

Y6 Leavers Assembly  

End of Term 6  3.15pm  

Summer Fair 

Come to our Summer Fair and support the Year 6 

children in their organisation of this excellent 

event. We will start at 3pm on the KS1 playground 

and in the School Hall if the weather is wet.  

Strawberry Cream Teas 

Saturday 16th June  

2pm—4pm  

Raffle 

St Mary’s Church, Hogsthorpe 


